


12th February 2021 (Term 1—Week 2)  

Term 1 
 

11th February 
PTA Meeting @ 7pm at school 
 
17th February 
Totara Room—Sailing Day 
 
18th February  
Whanau Hui @ 4pm  at School 
 
3rd March 
* Swimming Sports @  6:30pm            
at TA Event Centre 
 
* Totara Room—Sailing Day 
 
6th March 
Football Festival 
@ 11:15-12:15pm 
 
 
 

 

Another great week complete at Paterangi School!  

I have been lucky enough to spend time in a couple of classes this week and I am so proud of 

the way our students have settled into their learning routines.   

Our students have begun the year with establishing their classroom expectations and foster-

ing a culture centred around our School Values Responsibility, Integrity, Perseverance and 

Respect.  Our values are what makes us “Paterangi People” whether we are students, 

teachers, parents or community members.  I am always so proud to see how we all champion 

these values and show our Paterangi Pride out in the wider community. This has played its 

part in generating such a positive reputation for our school.  

Our greatest strength is in our partnership as parents and teachers working together for the 

success of our children. 

Ngā  mihi maioha, 

Mark Harrop 

Principal 

 
School Bank  

Accounts Details: 
ASB Bank 

Account No: 
12-3134-0097104-00. 

 

Buses 2021. 

Please note: Ineligible bus tags have 
increased to $50.00 per 
term. Please make sure 
you have these paid by 
the 19th February. 
Also can you please let 
the office know if your 
child will not be on the bus 
at anytime. 

Assembly –  

Assembly will be held each 

Friday at 2.15pm. All parents 

are welcome to attend  

Tell me and I forget, Teach me and I remember, Involve me and I learn,. 

         -Benjamin Franklin 

Whanau Hui 

We will be hosting a whanau hui next week on Thursday the 18th of Febru-

ary. This will be an opportunity to share our achievement data on our Maori 

learners and discuss how we can work together throughout the year.  All 

parents of Maori students are welcome to attend and more information will 

be sent home on Monday.  

 
House Captains and Student 
Council Reps... 
 
It was a very exciting morning 
today as our Year 6-8 students 
campaign for the prestigious 
position of House Captain and a 
position on the Student Council! 
Results will be announced at 
next week’s Assembly!  

Good luck senior students! 
#paterangipride 

Scholastic Books are due back 

19th March 2021 



 
Koru: 
Noah for your outstanding work ethic, you have worked hard and produced some great writing this week. Keep it up Noah.  
Kayden showing perseverance and responsibility during handwriting, you are giving your best effort and trying really hard. Well 
done Kayden. 
 
Pohutukawa: 
Taeo for a great start to the year.  You are joining in, sharing ideas and showing perseverance – you can do it! 
Anamitra for making Room Pohutukawa such a happy place to learn.  You are always positive, helping and caring – what a role 
model! 
 
Rata: 
Anisar for showing super responsibility for your own learning with excellent recall of statistics knowledge, amazing independent 
writing skills and great focused work habits.  
Erika for showing super responsibility for your own learning with excellent recall of statistics knowledge, amazing independent 
writing skills and great focused work habits.  
Anne for showing super responsibility for your own learning with excellent recall of statistics knowledge, amazing independent 
writing skills and great focused work habits.  
 
Kauri: 
Liam for using his Zones knowledge to help himself to calm down and solve a problem 
Colin for perseverance and listening at swimming time. 
 
Rimu: 
Bayley for the specific details you included in your recount and the areas where you extended your ideas giving the reader a clear 
picture of events. 
Mikayla for your fantastic holiday recount, especially the vocabulary, structure and lovely use of different forms of punctuation.  
 

Nikau: 
Mason for taking responsibility and being organised with his learning. Moea tō poi, moea tō taiaha. Be prepared.  
Paige for showing excellent leadership skills and being helpful towards others. He aroha whakatō, he aroha puta mai. If Kindness is 
sown, then kindness you shall receive.  
 

Totara: 
Sophia for consistently showing that you are a responsible learner in our class, completing work to a high standard and preparing 
yourself for leadership opportunities around the school. 
Liam for showing perseverance in your writing this week which has developed into an awesome published poem. 
 
Totara Legend:   Lukah   

Kaha the Kokako says: 

WEAR YOUR HAT 

EVERYDAY! 

All Paterangi  children 

must wear hats when 

they are outside!  

Lets be sun smart! 

Absences - 

These can be notified to the office 

by phone leaving a message or 

by email direct form the school    

website (just click on the 

“Absences” tab on the website 

homepage).  We appreciate you 

letting us know early, that your 

child will be absent. 

 

PTA Jucies 

The PTA are selling Jucies every 

Friday at lunchtime. 

They are $1 each. 



Rental House... 

Looking for a rental for 
myself and my 2 children, 
aged 14 & 6, plus 2 
house trained cats.  2 or more bedrooms 
needed.  I work as a   Teacher Aide for Patri-
cia Avenue School in Hamilton.  Rental and 
work references   available. Thank you. 
Megan, ph: 0278337849 
  

Website and Newsletters –  

The school website is regularly updated with infor-

mation about upcoming events and all events are in 

the calendar section.  Please use this site, our Face-

book page and the newsletters to keep up with school 

events. If there are people in our school community 

that would like to receive our weekly newsletter please 

let us know their email addresses so we can add them 

to the list.  

Girl Guides….. 

Are you up for fun, friends and adventure, then 

Girl Guiding could be for you? 

We have units for girls aged between 5-17.  

We have spaces available in some of our units 
but if you are interested then email Michelle 
on michellegirlguide@gmail.com to find 
out more. 

Paterangi Netball…. 

8 years and up, boys 

and girls who are    

interested in netball.  

Please phone Janet 

on 871 4633 

 School is introducing the Garden to 
Table programme. This is an exciting, integrated and 
comprehensive programme that helps children under-
stand how to grow, harvest, prepare and share good 
food. It builds skills for life through highly practical, 
curriculum integrated classes teaching gardening and 
cooking skills, while also building awareness of re-
sponsibility for the environment, conscious eating and 
community connectedness. 

 
  

this to be successful, we need the support of volunteers to work with small groups of children under the guid-
ance of our kitchen and garden specialists. If you have an interest in either wholesome healthy cooking or 
gardening, please consider volunteering as a regular or casual helper. This is open to all school whanau 
and could include grandparents or others who may have time and experience to offer. 

 
  

Caregivers Information: 

If you have changed your address or phone  

numbers lately, can you please let the office 

know so we can update your details.   

Thank you. 

Koru Room…. 

We are looking for any donations of nails, screws 

and sandpaper.  If you have some that our class 

may have we would  be very grateful. 

mailto:michellegirlguide@gmail.com

